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Musick - DNR, Jason <jason.musick@state.co.us> Fri, Nov 12, 2021 at 9:55 AM
To: Jeremiah Beck <jeremiahbeck87@gmail.com>
Cc: "Trujillo - DNR, Zach" <zach.trujillo@state.co.us>

Mr, Beck,

Please see the attached letter concerning your submitted permit to conduct coal mining activities, Division no. C-2016-
090.

As the letter states, the Division has administratively terminated the application number C-2016-090 due to not
receiving the information that would minimally address the requirements of a complete permit application for greater than
five years.

If it is your intention to attempt to gain approval for a permit to conduct coal mining operations in the future, please contact
the Division and the process may be initiated.

Please let me know if you have any questions or comments.

Thank you,
    

Jason Musick
Senior Environmental Protection Specialist 
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1313 Sherman Street, Room 215 

Denver, CO 80203 

 
 

November 12, 2021 

 
 

RE: Healy Strip Mine 

 Permit No. C-2016-090 

 
Dear Mr. Beck: 

 
The Division of Reclamation, Mining and Safety (Division) received your written request 

to conduct coal mining operations on October 28, 2016.  The Division assigned permit 

number (C-2016-090) to the application.  The application was found to be incomplete on 

November 2, 2016.  To date, the Division has not received information that would fall 

under the definition of a complete application pursuant to Rule 1.04(30).  

 
Due to the absence of materials that would justify a complete permit application for 

greater than five (5) years, the Division has administratively terminated the application 

no. C-2016-090.   

 

Please contact me by phone at (720) 866-3567 x8134 or by email at jason.musick@state.co.us if 

you have any questions or comments. 

 
Sincerely, 

 
 

Jason Musick 
Senior Environmental Protection Specialist 
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

1313 Sherman Street, Room 215, Denver, CO 80203   P 303.866.3567 F303.832.8106http://mining.state.co.us 

Jared S. Polis, Governor | Dan Gibbs, Executive Director | Virginia Brannon, Director 

http://mining.state.co.us/

